Sacred Heart School 3 E. 4th St. Pana, IL 62557 217-562-2425 Fax# 217-562-2942

www.shspana.com

Dear Parents & Students of Sacred Heart School:

What a glorious summer this has been! We have been blessed with moderate temperatures, blue skies, and gentle breezes for much of the summer. Let's hope that fair weather will remain with us when school begins in a few short weeks!!!

Our Technology Coordinator, Fred Bogdan, and our school secretary, Teresa Pollman, have been hard at work preparing for registration on Wednesday, August 2^{nd} . Help us to spread the word that parents can expedite the registration process by downloading the forms that need to be read and signed from our website. Forms can be already completed when you come to register \odot

The Parent-Student Handbook is also available on the website. Not only does this help us to "go green," it will also make it easier for parents and students to look up information anytime and anywhere that they have Internet service.

Most of you already know that at the end of last year, we were informed that the ASCEND Student Management Program, is no longer available. Our new system, FAST DIRECT has some promising features that will allow us to streamline our procedures and better communicate with our parents. Please be patient as we transition to the new system.

Sacred Heart is indeed blessed to have devoted parents who give of their time and talent, a faculty and staff committed to excellence, and a parish that supports us with prayer and charity.

May God continue to answer our prayers and may we accept God's call to be a part of that answer!

Sincerely,

Terry Trader, Principal

"Educating the mind and spirit since 1887"